
End of the Year! 
Yeah!!! It’s the end of the year and summer fun can 

start! We are planning an end of the year party at 

Incredible Pizza on Friday, May 20th. We will leave 

the school at 9:30 and return by noon. 

• They will be receiving a $5 game card to use. (You 

can send more money if you would like.) 

•  Your child needs to wear his green field trip 

shirt please. 

• Awards will be passed out in class on Friday 

at 9am. (all parents welcome) 

Thank you for an awesome year to train your child in 

the way they should go…            <><Mrs. Skinner 


